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Dear Parents/Guardians

Revision Guide

Your son should have received a booklet from his tutor last week entitled ‘Year 11 Guide to High
Achievement in GCSEs’. The purpose of the booklet is to help him to reflect on the strategies he
has used so far to revise for tests and internal examinations and ensure his revision techniques
are as effective as they can be for his forthcoming Preliminary examinations and the GCSE
examinations in the Summer.

Your son’s tutor will discuss sections of the booklet with the boys over the coming few weeks and
months. Success in his GCSE'’s is not necessarily about working harder but perhaps smarter use
of revision methods.

An electronic version of the booklet can be found on the Middle School section of our website
www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle School/

Yours faithfully

Mrs M Jenner
Head of Middle School
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